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Woodley Park News 

As previously reported, the National Park Service will resurface Beach Drive in the 
District and make other improvements. This will require closing sections of the Drive as 
the work proceeds. Traffic from the Drive will be diverted onto city streets. The project 
will begin after Labor Day and take three years. NPS will hold a community meeting to 
provide information about the project is scheduled at 7 pm, Thursday July 28 at the 
Cleveland Park Library. More information about the project is on the NPS website. 

Urban Forestry plants street trees in the spring. These recently planted trees need 
special care during the extreme weather we're having now. Newly planted trees can be 
identified on this map. If you can make sure that there's water in the Gator bags at the 
base of these trees, they will have a better chance of survival. 

In connection with the effectiveness of the new zoning regulations, the Office of Zoning 
has developed a new zoning-related website. One new feature is a plain English Zoning 
Handbook that summarizes the new regulations. There is also an interactive zoning 
map; it shows not just zone boundaries, but also a variety property-specific information. 

WPCA's JBG Task Force will be headed by Jeff Myers. Let him or me know if you want 
to join. JGB's PUD applications are on the JBG-Marriott page on the WPCA website, as 
is ANC3C's recently filed setdown report. 

Calendar 

Wednesday September 7, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. 
The agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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